dr.ijaggs

Sports Chiropractic and Health Center

August 1, 2023
To All CBA Parents/Guardians:

As the new athletic facility expansion is well underway, let’s not forget the athletes. Summeris a
great time to come to our office to have your son biomechanically examined. Every human has
biomechanical imbalances that will play a role in their future, either through sports injuries or
long-term degenerative changes. The most common comment made by my patients is, “f wish |
had come to you earlier”. Well, it’s now “earlier” for all of you, and we invite you to call and set
up this 30-minute exam.

As always, there is no charge and no obligation for this exam and report. Once your son goes
through this exam, it will qualify him to receive treatment at the school during the school
week/year. It is still undecided how many days/week we will be at the school this year, but that
decision will be made prior to school starting. Much of that decision will be based on how many
boys sign up.

The primary goal of our program is Injury Prevention in addition to treatment of injuries. This
past season, we were the team Drs. for the Albany Patroons. Every player went through our
exam and x-rays, got orthotics and were treated one to two times per week for the 4-month
season. In the end, the team went 26-6 and only one player missed two games. This is
unprecedented in pro sports today. So, let’s work together and make CBA the least injured
athletic program in the country.

Please check out our website DrTimMaggs.com, and for scheduling go to
DrTimMaggs.com/patients/cba.

I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer and look forward to seeing all of you.

Respectfully,
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